
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The June 20, 2024 Planning Commission meeting is cancelled. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held July 18, 2024. 
 
Please note the July 18, 2024 meeting will be the second in a series of City Council and 
Planning Commission work sessions for the 2024 Housing Production Strategy, which 
expands on the work of the recently adopted Housing Needs Analysis.  An additional 
work session will occur during the October 3, 2024 regularly scheduled Planning 
Commission meeting.  We encourage all to attend and contribute in this very important 
process. 
 
Due to the holiday, the July 4, 2024 Planning Commission meeting is also cancelled. 
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